
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SENATE ESTIMATES HEARING: 17 OCTOBER 2011 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(SE11/0063) Program: Internal Product 

Senator Cash asked: 

What is the status of the report of Professor John McMillan AO?  Will the 
McMillan report be made public? If so when, if not why not? 
 
Answer: 
 
Professor McMillan’s report was released, together with the Government’s 
response, on 25 November 2011. 


